
 

 

The FY2015 Budget Request to the State was approved by the Board of Trustees on November 22, 2013 
and is now available on the Budget Office Web site:  FY2015 State Budget Request.  To access directly, 
right click/open hyperlink. 
 

http://www.wpunj.edu/budget/assets/state-budget-request/fy15-nj-request/fy2015-state-budget-request.dot

